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Owner Name/s:  

Re: Public Information Center – Rodney Street Sidewalk, Collingwood Street to 
Blake Street 

The City of Barrie Engineering Department is completing the detail design for the construction 
of sidewalk on Rodney Street from Collingwood Street to Blake Street. The sidewalk 
connects a missing link between the north section of Rodney Street and south section of 
Rodney Street. 
You are invited to attend an in person Public Information Centre (PIC) being held on 
Monday, July 11th, 2022, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the corner of Collingwood Street 
and Rodney Street, Barrie Ontario. The PIC is drop in format and residents are encouraged 
to attend anytime during the two (2) hour period. A formal presentation will not be provided at 
the PIC. A slide show will be posted on the City website that will provide information about 
the project.   
For those that are unable to attend in person, the project information will be available 
on our website at www.Barrie.ca/Roadwork within the Road Design Projects tab under 
Rodney Street. A slide show and comment sheets will be provided to obtain your 
input. 
 
The PIC is intended to: 

• Present the project scope, schedule, and details to the public for this reconstruction 
project  

• Describe the proposed construction 
• Provide an opportunity to ask questions to City representatives 
• Provide input from members of the public on the detail design 
• Discuss concerns regarding construction activities 

 
Project Highlights: 

• Resurfacing of the west side of Rodney Street Roadway from Collingwood Street to 
Blake Street 

http://www.barrie.ca/Roadwork
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• Road reduction from 8.5m width to 7.5m width 
• Curbside concrete sidewalk installation on the west side only  
• Boulevard regrading and restoration 

Construction Driveway Access: 
• On-street parking will not be available in the section under construction 
• Access to driveways directly along the project section under construction will be 

maintained 
• Emergency access will be maintained at all times 

 
Project Schedule 
Pending budget approval, the construction schedule is as follows: 

• Design: 2022-2023 
• Construction: Summer 2024 

 
Following the PIC, the drawings and information boards will be posted to the City of Barrie 
website by July 11th, 2022. Comment sheets will be available on the as well.  Alternatively, 
you may send any specific questions, comments, or concerns, to the Project Manager listed 
below.  
We appreciate the opportunity to share this design with you and discuss any questions and/or 
concerns you may have with the project. 
 
Yours truly, 

Jeff Henry 
Jeff Henry, C.E.T. 
Engineering Project Manager 
705-739-4220 ext. 4592 
jeff.henry@barrie.ca 

mailto:jeff.henry@barrie.ca

